
July 20, 2024 

Attn: Galiano LTC 

Re: 832 Galiano Way Rezoning Application: PLRZ20240003 

To whom it may concern: 

I am in support of the application to rezone 832 Galiano Way from R2 to site specific business zoning 
allowing for a buffer from the current BC Hydro substation and neighbouring properties.  I have used Leif 
Palmberg for numerous projects including septic, drainage, delivery of aggregate and firewood, however 
sometimes the wait times is long.  The rezoning to allow for more business friendly use, which seem to 
be in very short supply on the island, will provide more options and benefits to islanders instead of 
having to rely on trips to Victoria for trades and materials.   Having visited the property, it is an ideal 
candidate for rezoning in my opinion.    

 

Sincerely 

Craig S. Wilshire 

Galianao Island.   

 

 

 

 


